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August 28, 2000

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

SECOND
REQUEST

Re: Mobile Homeowners Policy Program

The Property Committee of the North Carolina Rate Bureau has recently voted
to undertake the process of updating the Mobile Homeowners Policy Programs in
North Carolina. The current programs, the MH(C) and MH(F), were developed in
1983 and were designed to track the then existing automobile and homeowner
policy forms, respectively. These Programs have not been extensively updated
since then.

The Property Committee has requested that a survey be conducted of all member
companies to obtain input regarding possible changes to the Mobile Homeowners
Policy Programs. In that regard, please find attached a survey to be
completed by the individual in your Company who is most familiar with the
writing of mobile homeowner business, particularly in North Carolina.

It is requested that this survey be completed and returned as soon as
possible but in no event later than September 25, 2000.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please feel free to contact
me.

Very truly yours,
F. Timothy Lucas

Personal Lines Manager
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